SAFE-IN-SOUND

EXCELLENCE IN HEARING LOSS PREVENTION AWARD

oes your Construction, Manufacturing
or Services company have a Szccessful hearing
loss prevention program?

ave you or your company, from any economic
sector, created an Immnoevative approach to
hearing loss prevention?

Does your company deserve (or do you know of a company that deserves)
an award for Hearing Loss Prevention? If so, there is now an award for you.
Safe-in-Sound is a new award for excellence in hearing loss prevention
being offered by the National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health
(NIOSH) and the National Hearing Conservation Association (NHCA).
The next round of awards will be given in February
2011. For more information and how to apply visit:

www.safeinsound.us
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